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Submission: Catherine hill bay and its surrounding water ways are a significant feature for all of the pre existing residence. You
are threatening not just local flora and fauna with your sewerage disposal plans, but also the people that use these systems for
sport and recreation. You threaten pre existing properties, as the wetlands that homes back onto will become congested with
effluents. It astounds me that developers and our leaders that our taxes finance, still turn their backs on sustainable technology in
favour of profit. Ecologically sustainable practices are absolutely essential if you want to increase populations and continue
your developments. Your efforts are not appreciated, and you are increasing the risk of hazard to everything that lives here.





